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Nick Fish 

From: Mild0000 GRO _C 

Sent: 02 April 2007 09:49 

To: nick  GRO-C

Subject: 6313 

Nick 

Have you sent the rejection letter out? If so, can you please write/ring him and say with the apologies of 
the Panel that it was sent out in error and his application will be considered further and we will let him know 
the outcome in due course. I will explain. 

Will the Fund now use the Ramsay report when dealing with applications involving IVDU? The Panel thinks 
it is important for consistency that it should. 

Best wishes 

Mark 

02/04/2007 
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